
 

 

Bulletin #3 

Stage/Pace Notes Class 

 

To attend the Friday Evening Stage/Pace Notes class, you MUST pre-register with Mary Shiloff 

prior to 20:00 on Tuesday, July 12, 2022 so that the appropriate materials may be printed. 

There will be one set of starter notes per team. Both team members should attend the class. 

You MUST check in with Registration, in the Atlanta High School, before attending the Pace 

Notes class as this is where you will be given the starter notes and your route book. Please park 

in front of the school and use the front entrance nearest the flag pole. 

The Friday evening Notes class location has been moved to the Atlanta High School cafeteria. 

The hours are still the same (class – 18:00 – 19:00, one pass recce - 19:00 – 21:00 and notes 

review session 21:00 – 21:30). 

Friday night one pass recce is for notes class attendees only. The recce route must be followed. 

 

Bob Martin 

Clerk of the Course 

Sno*Drift Summer Rally 
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